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8
th
 December 2015 

Dear All 
 

GENERAL AND SCRUTINEERING & OFF ROAD COMMITTEE MEETINGS 
 

Please find enclosed with this letter copies of the ALRC EGM and S&ORC meetings minutes held on 

the 21
st
 November 2015 and the agendas for the next meetings to be held on the 19

th
 March 2016 at 

The Oaks Farmhouse, NFU Mutual HQ, Tiddington, Stratford-upon-Avon starting at 10.00am and 

13.00. 
 

The minutes are sent direct to the ALRC Council, all club secretaries and delegates who attend the 

meetings, the Scrutineering & Off Road Committee and Log Book Scrutineers but I would be grateful if 

you could distribute this information to all members of your clubs.   
 

CARAVANNING & CAMPING PERMITS 
 

Also for club secretaries information please find enclosed a new application form to use when applying 

for caravan and camping permits for 2016 onwards.  Further details on how the permits should be 

applied for are in the enclosed EGM minutes under Section Reports 10.a. 
 

ALRC RULE CHANGE PROPOSAL 
 

At the S&ORC meeting the S&ORC recommended that the submitted rule change proposal under E.2. 

Tyres and Wheels should not proceed to the clubs for voting on.  This decision was then ratified by the 

ALRC Council on the 21
st
 November 2015.  Details of the discussion can be found in the S&ORC 

meeting minutes under rule Change Proposals 5. 
 

CLARIFICATION TO ROLL CAGE MOUNTS 
 

On the 17
th
 November 2012 it was agreed that the additional method shown in the diagram 8.2.14b 

(Page 127, 2015 ALRC Handbook) could be applied to either the front or back hoop as a base foot 

mounting.  The next ALRC Handbook will carry this wording and any cages fitted as such are 

acceptable for use immediately. 

 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

         

 

 

Simone Birch 

Secretary 

For and on behalf of The Association of Land Rover Clubs 

cc.  

All member Clubs, ALRC Council, S&ORC, Log Book Scrutineers, Delegates. 


